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Celebrations of the 77th Anniversary of Independence 
Day of India 

 
The Embassy of India in Tehran will celebrate the 77th 

Anniversary of Independence Day of India on 15th August, 2024 at 
the India House at No. 14, Firoozkouh, Shahid Fallahi, Zafraniyeh, 
ValiAsr Avenue, Tehran. 
 

Indian Nationals, Persons of Indian Origin and Friends of 
India wishing to attend the event are kindly requested to register 
by sending an email to “hoc.tehran@mea.gov.in” providing details 
of each of the guests. Further details will be communicated in 
response to the registration email. 
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